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NOTICE OF PROPOSED PERMISSIVE EXEMPTION FROM TAXATION BYLAW

Council of the City of Campbell River, under authority of the Community Charter will consider granting a permissive
tax exemption to the following properties.  Adoption of the bylaw granting this exemption will be considered at the
Council meeting to be held on October 22, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s Road,
Campbell River, BC.

Following is a summary of the subject property and an estimate of the amount of taxes that would be imposed on the
property if they were not exempt for the year in which the proposed bylaw is to take effect and the following two
years.

Organization Property Description Civic Address
Estimate of Annual Total Taxes 

2019 2020 2021

Total Change 
Ministries

LT 7; BLK D; DL 66; SLD;
PL VIP1058

1691 Island Highway
(portion of)

3,985 4,184 4,393 

Written comments regarding the above noted exemption will be accepted by Dennis Brodie, Finance Reporting
Supervisor, until 4:30 p.m. on September 7, 2018 either by email to dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca; fax to 250-286-
5763; or hand delivered or mailed to City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC V9W 4C7.

 A copy of the applicable bylaws and the report to Council is available by contacting City Hall at 250-286-5700.
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TIME TO APPLY FOR
2019 COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP 

GRANTS-IN-AID
Campbell River City Council will 
be accepting applications for 
2018 Community Partnership                    
grants-in-aid until 4:30 p.m. Friday,                     
September 14, 2018.

Applications and a copy of Council’s 
Finance Policy are available on the 
City website at www.campbellriver.ca 
by selecting Your City Hall / Advisory 
Committees and Commissions / 
Community Partnership Committee     
(see link at the bottom of page) or from 
City Hall upon request.

Applications should be submitted to 
the attention of Dennis Brodie, Finance 
Reporting Supervisor, 301 St. Ann’s Road, 
Campbell River, BC V9W 4C7 

For further information or clarification on 
the application process contact Dennis 
Brodie, Finance Reporting Supervisor, by 
telephone at 250-286-5754 or by email at 
dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca.

Community Partnership Grants-in-aid 
are available for community groups 
which meet the criteria stated in the  
City of Campbell River Council Finance 
Policy Section 2.3.

IT’S BACK TO SCHOOL TIME
Safety tips for drivers travelling in a school zone:

• Every school day, unless otherwise posted, a 30 km/h speed limit is in effect in 
school zones from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

• A vehicle stopped in front of you or in the lane next to you may be yielding to 
a pedestrian, so proceed with caution and be prepared to stop.

• Before getting into your vehicle, walk around it to make sure                            
no small children are 
hidden from view. 

• Always look for 
pedestrians when you’re 
backing up.


